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MEETING MINUTES – FINAL 
Tuesday, October 18, 2016 

 
 

Meeting was called to order at 6:00PM. 
 
In attendance: Chief Wyman, Bill Urbach, Bob Tucker, Kevin Sullivan, Barbara Randall 
and Selectman Mark Varney 
 
Motion to accept minutes from 6/21/16. Seconded. All in favor. 
 
Chief Wyman’s Updates: 
 The new cruiser is in and fully equipped! 
 The annual Halloween party will be held on Sunday, October 30th from 4-7PM. 
Several committee members have offered to be on hand to help give out candy.  
 The budget season is about to begin. The department will be requesting money for 
a future replacement cruiser and dispatch services. 
 
This month officers will be sporting the ZZ Top look while participating in a “Razorless 
for a Reason” fundraiser. Their mission is to raise money for the Merrimack Valley 
Advocacy Center. 
 
With no other business to discuss the meeting was adjourned at 6:24PM. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for January 17, 2017. 
*Due to inclement weather and prior family commitments the meeting was rescheduled 
to April 18, 2017. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barbara Randall 
 
 
 

 


